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-----Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: 10 October 2015 11:42
To: wlldp
Subject: Proposed development H-SB6

I received a letter informing of a proposed residential development (H-SB6) in land directly 
. I'm opposing this as not only will it have a detrimental effect on the value of my

property along with every other in the street it will take away the country view I have and the quiet
privacy of my rear garden. I feel it will also have an environmental impact on local wildlife. I'm sure
all my neighbours will have similar views on this as we have had several of these planning requests
stopped for the same reasons. I feel there are plenty residential developments throughout West
Lothian without the need to build on such a small area of land.

Regards
Alex Scott

.
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